

Lyoner Straße 18 - D-60528 Frankfurt
Postal address: Postfach 71 08 64 - D-60498 Frankfurt
Phone: +49 69 6603-1685 - Fax: +49 69 6603-1459
Web: www.euro-trans.org

COMITÉ EUROPÉEN DES ASSOCIATIONS DE CONSTRUCTEURS D'ENGRENAGES ET D'ÉLÉMENTS DE TRANSMISSION EUROPÄISCHES KOMITEE DER FACHVERBÄNDE DER HERSTELLER VON GETRIEBEN UND ANTRIEBSELEMENTEN EUROPEAN COMMITTEE OF ASSOCIATIONS OF MANUFACTURERS OF GEARS AND TRANSMISSION PARTS

O/Ref.: DD / CN

Frankfurt, 21 December 2010

Dear Madam, dear Sir,

The modern power transmission industry is one of the key industries of the international mechanical engineering industry. Often our products and technology are the key innovations for future developments and solutions, for example the development of the windpower industry or modern mobility solutions. It is necessary that in a global world we develop a networking possibility for managers who are involved in the value chain of power transmission.

That was the reason to establish this "1. International Drive Technology Meeting" during the Hanover Fair 2011.

We are convinced that we could create a value for our industry to combine the Annual EUROTRANS Meeting together with the 11thWorld Gear Summit and bring together our international branch for a nice networking event.

We will have some short presentations about the situation in our important markets and will discuss this in a friendly atmosphere. Also we will invite some guest speakers to get a different view on our daily business.

Prof. Dr. Markus Taube
Chair of East Asian Economic Studies / China
University of Duisburg, Essen
"Innovation in China: Cooperation - Copy - Competition"

Dinner speaker:

Matthias Schubert, CTO, executive board member, REpower Systems AG "Renewable energy market"

The target is to establish a global power transmission community to inform and create value in case of markets and technology of our industry.

We are glad to invite you to this first event. Please feel free to contact us, if you have some additional ideas or items.

Please give us a feeback by the attached form by 28 th February 2011.

We wish you an your team a Merry Christmas and a sucessfull start in 2011.

Yours sincerely,

The frag

Theo Maas

President

Dirk Decker

Secretary General